
May 8th, 2017 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you to all the parents who have agreed to volunteer on our field trip. We 
could still use a few more. Volunteers for Ms. Enerson’s classes will be required on 
June 6 and volunteers for Mr. Rip’s classes will be required on June 7. Speaking 
of volunteers, on Friday May 12, we will be hosting our annual volunteer tea 
(beginning at 1:30pm). All volunteers are invited to attend as we celebrate the 
amazing work you do for our school!  
 
Last week the students participated in our annual Run for Juvenile Diabetes. 
Thank you for sending in donations to this worthy cause. In addition, we had our 
2nd 26 grapheme review. We are seeing a lot of improvement in the students. 
Keep up the hard work of practicing those tricky graphemes. Tricky graphemes 
this time were those graphemes that make more than one sound (ex: c, s, g) 
and the vowels (a, e, i, o, u, y). For spelling this week we will be practicing the 
words: said, there, use, an. 
 
 
Reminders: 

- May 12 – Volunteer Tea 
- May 19 – PD day, no school 
- May 22 – Victoria Day, no school 
- May 26 – Kindergarten and Grade 1 assembly (10 am for AM class and 

2pm for PM class). 
- June 6 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Ms. Enerson’s classes) 
- June 7 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Mr. Rip’s classes) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
- In the blue 
notebook 
complete half 
a page 
printing the 
word ‘said’.   
- Home 
reading book 
exchange. 

- In the blue 
notebook 
complete half 
a page 
printing the 
word ‘there’. 
 

- In the blue 
notebook 
complete half 
a page 
printing the 
word ‘use’.   
- Home 
reading book 
exchange. 

- In the blue 
notebook 
complete half 
a page 
printing the 
word ‘an’.  

Spelling 
Review 
- Return 
homework in 
homework 
folder. 
- Home 
reading book 
exchange. 
 

 
Thank you volunteers! 
 
Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


